

The Inter-Lake Yachtsmen's Fund

Incorporated October 10, 1919

March 30, 2023

Dear Commodore,

Did you know that the Dollar-per-Member Program is our greatest single source of annual donations? When our young sailors and boaters train and travel, each of our members is supporting their endeavors. In 2022, we were thrilled to distribute over \$26,000 in grants and scholarships and are looking forward to doing even more in 2023!

Many of the clubs who participate in the Dollar-per-Member Program donate \$1 for each of their members, others simply give what they can. No donation is too small as it is your club's participation that matters. We welcomed three new clubs to the program in 2023 and look forward to adding your club to that growing list of supporters.

A short half-sheet form is included below to return with your remittance. Join now and receive a Yachtsmen's Fund sticker to display at your club. Should you need more information about the Fund, I would welcome your call.

Wishing you fair winds and following seas,

Steve Harris

I-LYF Trustee President

740-304-8950

The Inter-Lake Yachtsmen's Fund "Dollar-per-Member" Program

Yes!
Please enroll our
club/fleet/organization
in the
Yachtsmen's Fund
"Dollar-per-Member"
Program

	Dolla	ar-pei	r-Men	nber:	#	
_					• • •	

☐ Please send a **Yachtsmen's Fund sticker**

Organization Name	
Address	
City/State Zip	
Email	
Phone	
	Amount Enclosed: \$

Thank you for your support!

Please make check payable to:

THE YACHTSMEN'S FUND

MAIL TO: I-LYF, 433 North Broad St., Lancaster, OH 43130 QUESTIONS? Contact us at treasurer@yachtsmensfund.org

